
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW October 2, 2018 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
FMIG Family Medicine Interest Group will have its next meeting on October 15th at 12pm in room 2118. There will be a 
panel of MS4’s/Family Medicine Residents who can take any questions that students may have and talk about their 
experiences in the field of Family Medicine. Please sign up here! 
 
 
ATTENTION ALL STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS! All Student Organization information was due 8/31/2018. If your 
organization's name is listed below, please see Cheryl by this Friday, 10/5/2018 with all necessary information or your 
organization will be shut down until you meet University requirements. If there is any question, she may be reached in 
the Student Service Office, room 1146. 
 

• Asian-Pacific American Medical Student Association  (APAMSA) 
• C.A.T.A.L.Y.S.T. 
• Culinary Medicine Interest Group 
• Dermatology Interest Group 
• Obstetrics and Gynecology Interest Group 
• Rural Health Interest Group 
• UltraSound Interest Group 
• Urology Interest Group 
• WVU AANS Medical Student Chapter 
• WVU Recycling Club 
• WVU Pediatric & Adolescent Interest Group 
• WVU SOM Project Linus 

 
 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
LGBTQ ADVOCACY & INCLUSION WEEK INVITATION:  October 8-12: daily noon lectures, multiple Grand Rounds 
Speakers, and a SafeZone Training. We have confirmed nationally prominent speakers for a variety of lecture topics. The 
week is being organized by the WVU SOM SHAPE group, Pediatrics, General Surgery, Emergency Medicine, and the WVU 
LGBTQ+ Center.  
 
 
HIV EDUCATION AND PATIENT CARE The IPE office is looking for third- and fourth-year medical students to participate in 
an IPE encounter with a standardized patient. You may earn up to 5 hours of community service credit for 
participation.  If you are interested, please login to SOLE and sign-up for a date and time that is convenient for you on 
this site. If you have any questions, please ask Amy Summers or Carolyn Kidd  
 
 
 

SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

https://goo.gl/forms/Wp9twhEwklZy5ypE3
https://sole.hsc.wvu.edu/Survey/3951/ResponsesProtected/SurveyIntro?InstanceID=717002
mailto:amy.summers1@hsc.wvu.edu
mailto:ckidd@hsc.wvu.edu

